
 

Anti-Slavery Policy 
 
 
Astrum is committed to driving out acts of modern slavery from within our own business 
and from that within our supply chain. We acknowledge responsibility to the Modern Slavery 
Act 2015 and will ensure transparency within the company and with our suppliers. 
 
We will not support or deal with any company knowingly involved in slavery or human 
trafficking. The company directors are responsible for implementing this policy statement, 
and for providing sufficient resources and investment to ensure its practical implementation. 
 
 

 

Signed 

 

4th  January 2023 

 

 


